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Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $2,000,000 in funding for the Light Up San Diego Streetlight Improvement 

Program – Beach Communities project in fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of San Diego, located at San Diego, CA 

92107 and 92109. 

 

The funding would be used to replace 70+ year old infrastructure which will improve the 

reliability of the City’s streetlights, enhance public and pedestrian safety, lower the City’s 

maintenance effort, and lead to savings associated with outages where series circuits currently 

exist.   

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Scott Peters 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairwoman                                                                         

Committee on Appropriations 

House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member                                                                         

Committee on Appropriations 

House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20515 


